Good Evening
 
Severn Trent’s Chester Resilience scheme to be completed before Christmas
 
Severn Trent’s £16million project to install a new 3km water pipe in Chester and secure the future of the city’s network for generations to come in set to be completed before Christmas. 
One of the biggest investments the water company has made in the city, work on the highway is set to be finished by Friday, 20th December. 
The 11-month project has seen Boughton Water Treatment works connected to Huntington Water Treatment Works and the team is keen to thank residents for their patience and support throughout 2024.
A small amount of remedial work needs to take place on Jubilee Fields, and this will be done in the New Year when more information will be shared.
Severn Trent will be contacting Parish Councils shortly with the list that has been complied for the suggestions for us to give back to the communities. The decision on how we can give back will then be down to you to decide.  
 
Now that our project is coming to an end, the team would love to know what you thought of the work that they carried out in the area to help improve our services in the future. Please visit https://forms.office.com/e/4EjQnD2HQW or scan the QR code below to leave any feedback.
[image: A qr code with black squares

Description automatically generated]

 
We would also like to Wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year
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